7th March 2021

Here is the latest news flash from the Marina Alta Classic Car Club.

March 2021 Ace Café - CANCELLED

Please note that, with the Covid-19 restrictions allowing only 50% occupancy and 4 persons in a
group, the committee have voted to cancel the March Ace Café. We do hope that we can meet again
in April.

March 2021 Rally - NEW FORMAT

The committee have discussed ways of holding a rally that complies with Covid-19 restrictions and
member concerns, and we believe we have come up with a viable and enjoyable solution. The March
2021 rally, which you will be invited to do on your own, in your own car, will have a timeframe (a
few days window on and around Sunday 28" March 2021) during which you do the rally and answer
‘treasure hunt’ style questions. Answers will need to be submitted to the organiser by a certain date
and a prize will be awarded to the winner. The rally is being devised by Richard Rihan and Chris de
Boer and we will email you again with more information when they have finalised it.

Sad News

We are very saddened to hear that Rolf Gunteur has passed away after suffering a heart attack. His
son, Dominik, has told us that the MACCC meetings and rallies were something Rolf always looked
forward to, and they made him happy to be amongst us. On behalf of all members, our condolences
go out to his family. Rolf, we will remember you as a good friend and will miss you. R.I.P.

Rolf’s family requested a private ceremony, which was held last week.



Club car badges
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While we have not been able to attend an Ace Café, we wondered whether you were spending that
time smartening up your car?! We have a new stock of club grille badges. They are excellent value at
only 20€ and are extremely high quality. Please place your order with Sue Rudge, Merchandise
Officer, using sue.rudge@marinaaltaccc.com. Thank you.

Thinking twice about 2021 Membership Renewal?

Getting out and about in April 2021 is looking very promising, so for those of you that have not yet
renewed your membership, please be advised that your membership will lapse at the end of March
2021. From April 2021, the (re)joining fee of 25€ will need to be paid as well as the annual 25€
membership fee. If, on reading this, you now wish to renew, please email Diane using
diane.harrison@marinaaltaccc.com. Thank you.

Thank you for reading this news flash and | hope you found it useful. If you have any comments you
can email me using peter.alt@marinaaltaccc.com.

| hope to see you soon.

Peter Alt

President
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